
 

Seacole Class 

Newsletter: 6th June 2024 

Welcome back to school for the final half term of the year! We hope you enjoyed the break last week and 

we are excited to see what the end of the school year holds for the children.  

Our topic this half term is "On the Stage". The children will develop their creativity, imagination 

and communication skills through music, dance and drama. We have prepared a range of 

activities such as variety of dressing up clothes, a stage outside to perform, a puppet theatre 

and musical instruments, to mention just a few.                                                                                                                                                        

We will hold a Dressing up Day where children can come to school dressed up as their favourite characters. 

We are also planning to perform songs and dances for the residents of Carroll Garden Residential Home.                                                                   

During the last week of the school you will be invited for our special Nursery Graduation ceremony.    

Attendance & Being on time 

It is SO important that your child is in school every day and on time. Please ensure you arrive at 9:00 

so that children do not miss out on their learning, and so they have time to settle in with their friends 

each morning. If you arrive after this time, please go to the main school office to register your child.  

Sun safety and appropriate clothing 

As the weather begins to get warmer, we want to ensure that the children are protected from the 

sun. Please apply the sun cream in the morning and the Nursery staff will make sure that the children 

are not exposed to excessive sun during their play. Additionally, please remember not to dress 

children in flip-flops and sandals with open toes to prevent any injuries during the play. 

Forest School  

Forest School – Fridays – children need their wellies/trainers and weather-appropriate clothes like coats 

or sun hats.  

Reading 

Please ensure your child brings their book bag to school every Friday which will be changed on 

Monday, and that they continue reading at home daily. We are delighted to continue our ‘Stay 

and Read’ sessions every Thursday morning from 9:00am. If you are able to, please join us to enjoy 

sharing a story with your child. 

 

Thank you,  

Nursery Team 

  


